
January 2014

Dear Friend of the Hackensack Community,

Happy New Year! As many of you already know, the Hackensack High School Marching 
Band has been selected to represent New Jersey in the National Independence Day Parade in 
Washington, D.C. this July 4th. To help ensure that every band member can participate in this 
once-in a lifetime trip, on Thursday, February 6, 2014, over 400 Hackensack-area family and 
friends will gather at The Fiesta in Wood-Ridge for An Evening of Music, Dinner & Dancing. 
Hosted by the Hackensack High School Band Parent Organization (HHS BPO), this spectacular 
night will feature performances by The Time Machine Band (starring our own Band Director 
Michael MacVicar) as well as Jose Fajardo, Jr. & His Orchestra and celebrate the talented 
students of the HHS Marching Band. All proceeds will benefit the Washington Trip Fund. 

In order to reach our goal and make this important event a huge success, we are reaching out 
to local businesses for their participation. Please consider a donation of either gift certificates 
dated to commence after January 2014 or products for our Silent Auction/Tricky Tray Raffle. 
Every business that supports our kids will be recognized on the donation page in the Advertising 
Journal.

Please forward any donations to the address below, to the attention of the HHS BPO. If you 
have any questions or would like to arrange a pick-up at your location, don’t hesitate to email 
hhsbpo@gmail.com or call 201-488-1250. We would also like to invite you and other employees 
at your company to join us at the celebration. A ticket order form with more information is 
enclosed.

Thank you in advance for supporting the Hackensack High School Marching Band and An 
Evening of Music, Dinner &Dancing. We hope to see you at The Fiesta on February 6th!

Sincerely, 

Tracey Melfi
HHS BPO President

 
ADDRESS FOR DONATIONS: CONTACT;
HHS BPO hhsbpo@gmail.com
P.O Box 7072
Rochelle Park. NJ. 07662


